
 
 

 
 
 

OWL Services 
6235 Southern Blvd 
Youngstown, OH 44512 

 
December 18, 2023 
 
City of Aurora 
Planning and Development Services 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, CO 80012 
 
RE: Case Number 1978-6043-09 – Letter of Introduction 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
The Circle K fueling station located at 298 S Potomac Street in Aurora, Colorado is proposing the installation of 2 NB40 
180kw EV chargers which would serve 4 stalls. These chargers would occupy 5 existing parking spots located along East 
Alameda Avenue. The existing curb would be slightly modified to accommodate these new charging stalls. The project 
would also include the installation of a new utility transformer from Xcel Energy as well as a new switchgear unit to act as 
the main distribution panel for the EV charger project. This ground mounted mechanical equipment will be screened by 
Arbor Vitae. 
 
Please note that Circle K does not limit their EV charging stalls to electric vehicles only. Any customer may park in these 
stalls regardless of vehicle type. 
 

 
We hope these responses assist with your approval of this project. We appreciate your patience as we move through this 
transition as the new Engineers of Record for this submittal. 
 
 
 
Phillip J Jaminet 
Director of Engineering 


